
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

14th April, 2023

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

The National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority (NPRBA) wishes to notify the general public that
the Rawacou Recreation Park will be  TEMPORARILY CLOSED to the public  on  Saturday 15  th  
April, 2023.

The site will be re-opened on Sunday 16  th   April, 2023  .

The Authority apologizes for any inconvenience caused, and looks forward to the cooperation of the
public.

A Public Service Announcement from the National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority.

---END---


